
Hot off the press: 

DELIVERY OF FUNDS FOR THE FEDICE 

PROJECTS, SEPTEMBER, 2015 

 

What?  

On September 11 of this year, FEDICE delivered the funds for three beef and pork raising 

projects.                                                       

Where? 
 Jatún  Juigua “New Life”,  Jatún  Juigua Yacubamba  and Luz de America in the province of 

Cotopaxi. 

Why?  
 

Our goal is to accomplish that the communities reach an inclusive economic and 

sustainable development by means of the execution of productive projects. 
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Description of the projects: 
 

 The group in the community of Jatún  Juigua, “New Life” is made up of 40 families and 

the total fund was distributed to each family for the production of beef cattle. 

 The group in the community of Jatún Juigua Yacubamba is made up of 41 families and 

the total fund was distributed to each family for the production of beef cattle. 

 The group of the community of Luz de América is made up of 15 families and the total 

fund was distributed for each family for the production of cattle and pigs for fattening.  

 The projects last for one year, during which time FEDICE will carry out: agricultural 

trainings once a month, being with the families in follow-up and evaluation of the 

obligations established in the agreement of the project. 

Thanks to you all! 
 

Our communities are little by little achieving better conditions of life.  The families each day 

leave the vicious circle of poverty and social exclusion.  The road is long but we are advancing 

with the support of our brothers and sisters from the USA, and of course, with our FEDICE 

team. 


